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  Development Report on China’s New Media Xujun
Tang,Xinxun Wu,Chuxin Huang,Ruisheng
Liu,2017-03-07 In this book, specialists and
scholars present a comprehensive account of the
latest developments in Chinese new media. The
articles explore important areas such as security
of cyberspace in China; the development of WeChat
and micro-blogs; public opinions of social media
and the transformation of traditional media. It
also summarizes the development of the new-media
industry, including digital TV, mobile games, the
online video industry, IPTV, new-media advertising
and mobile news applications. It is a valuable
reference work for researchers and professionals
working in media.
  Communist China and Illicit Narcotic Traffic
United States. Congress. Senate. Judiciary
Committee,1955
  Communist China and Illicit Narcotic Traffic
United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on the
Judiciary,1955
  Communist China and Illicit Narcotic Traffic
United States. Congress. Senate. Committee on the
Judiciary. Subcommittee to Investigate the
Administration of the Internal Security Act and
Other Internal Security Laws,1955
  Case Analysis of Cognitive Switch Between
Chinese and English Languages Zhong
Chen,2016-08-29 The Chinese language contains a
set of mind-sets that differ from those in
English. Such differences between languages
require mind-set conversion in cross-cultural
communication. In applying cognitive linguistic



3

theories to examining cross-cultural communication
cases, this book explores cognitive mind-sets in
English and Chinese as well as the processes of
converting them from one language to another. It
focuses on the principles by which a language
selects its cognitive perspective based on its
cultural convention, perception, and the
conventional ways of representation of the world.
In analyzing the linguistic rules and culturally
driven cognitive motivation through an issue-
driven and case study approach, this book helps
students and other readers understand better the
cross-cultural cognitive motivation between
English and Chinese. In so doing, this book aims
at enhancing the interest level and study efficacy
for foreign language learning. This book can serve
as a reference for instructors in syllabus
designing as well as for linguistic professional
training. The book is also suitable to be used as
a reference for undergraduate and postgraduate
students majoring in linguistics, translation, and
teaching Chinese as foreign language to speakers
of other languages. Finally, it can be a useful
reference for undergraduates who learn Chinese as
a foreign language.
  GB 3847-2018 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. GB3847-2018
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2019-08-03 This
standard specifies the limits and measurement
methods for emissions from diesel vehicles under
free acceleration and lugdown cycle, as well as
the method and judgment basis of appearance
inspection and OBD inspection of diesel vehicle.
This standard is applicable to the inspection for
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new produced vehicle at end of production line,
inspection for register vehicle, inspection for
in-use vehicle. This standard also applies to
other vehicles equipped with compression ignition
engines. This standard does not apply to low-speed
trucks and three-wheeled vehicles.
  GB/T 39898-2021 Translated English of Chinese
Standard (GBT39898-2021)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2021-07-30 This
standard specifies the composition and technical
requirements of the intelligent traffic management
system. This standard applies to the planning,
design, construction of intelligent traffic
management systems in provinces (autonomous
regions, municipalities), districted cities,
counties (cities).
  GB/Z 34541-2017 Translated English of Chinese
Standard (GB/Z 34541-2017, GBZ34541-2017)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2022-09-09 This
technical guidance document specifies the
management regulation involving the safety
operation, personnel, equipment safety, gas
quality, production operation, supervision and
inspection, and emergency plans for hydrogen
fueling facilities of hydrogen vehicles. This
technical guidance document applies to the safety
operation management of facilities involved in
providing hydrogen fueling services for hydrogen
vehicles with high-pressure gaseous hydrogen,
liquid hydrogen, and hydrogen enriched compressed
nature gas as fuel.
  GB 18285-2018 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GB18285-2018)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2022-03-06 This
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Standard specifies the limits and measurement
methods for emissions from gasoline vehicles under
two-speed idle conditions, steady-state loaded
mode, transient loaded mode and simple transient
loaded mode. Meanwhile, this Standard also
specifies the methods and determination bases for
the appearance inspection, OBD inspection and
evaporative emission control system detection of
gasoline vehicles.
  Chinese Internet Buzzwords Zhou Yan,2021-10-18
As the Internet has reshaped the way we
communicate, people’s reading has become more
fragmented and attention has been directed to a
more concise and general form of language that
outlines the most important information. This
language of the internet, a language system that
concentrates on the content of events and public
emotions, has emerged and received wide currency.
This monograph is one of the first books to
examine the language of the internet in the
Chinese context. By analysing content and
discourse, the author examines Chinese website
buzzwords since 2010. She reveals the mechanisms
of generation, the cultural nature and political
characteristics of the network language, analyzes
the causes of its emergence and popularity, and
highlights its social and academic significance.
Meanwhile, she argues that research in the area is
essentially interdisciplinary, involving not only
perspectives from Journalism and Communication
Studies, but also Philosophy, Culture, Linguistics
and Sociology. Students and scholars of
Communication Studies and Journalism, as well as
Culture Studies should be greatly interested in
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this title.
  Protecting Privacy in China Hao Wang,2011-08-14
Today, privacy is one of the most hotly debated
topics worldwide. The book aims to balance the
development of personal rights in a country that
has historically valued collective rights over
those of the individual. The protection of privacy
is not an issue that has been emphasised during
the rapid development of economic laws in China.
However, the accompanying development of greater
government-based regulation of these laws’
implementation has led to greater invasions of
personal privacy. This study attempts to provide a
way forward for China to address the ever-
increasing concerns about the protection of
privacy and puts forward a legislative model for
protection. This is achieved after a thorough
analysis of the threats to privacy protection in
China, a critical evaluation of the level of
current privacy protection in China, and an
analysis of the privacy laws in a series of
developed nations based on common law and civil
law.
  Why Adjudicate? Christina L. Davis,2012-05-27
The World Trade Organization (WTO) oversees the
negotiation and enforcement of formal rules
governing international trade. Why do countries
choose to adjudicate their trade disputes in the
WTO rather than settling their differences on
their own? In Why Adjudicate?, Christina Davis
investigates the domestic politics behind the
filing of WTO complaints and reveals why formal
dispute settlement creates better outcomes for
governments and their citizens. Davis demonstrates
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that industry lobbying, legislative demands, and
international politics influence which countries
and cases appear before the WTO. Democratic checks
and balances bias the trade policy process toward
public lawsuits and away from informal
settlements. Trade officials use legal complaints
to manage domestic politics and defend trade
interests. WTO dispute settlement enables states
and domestic groups to signal resolve more
effectively, thereby enhancing the information
available to policymakers and reducing the risk of
a trade war. Davis establishes her argument with
data on trade disputes and landmark cases,
including the Boeing-Airbus controversy over
aircraft subsidies, disagreement over Chinese
intellectual property rights, and Japan's repeated
challenges of U.S. steel industry protection. In
her analysis of foreign trade barriers against
U.S. exports, Davis explains why the United States
gains better outcomes for cases taken to formal
dispute settlement than for those negotiated. Case
studies of Peru and Vietnam show that legal action
can also benefit developing countries.
  China's Search for Democracy: The Students and
Mass Movement of 1989 Suzanne Ogden,Kathleen
Hartford,Nancy Sullivan,David Zweig,2016-09-16
Within a framework of analysis and background by
the four editors, this book presents a view from
the grassroots of the 1989 student and mass
movement in China and its tragic consequences.
Here are the core eyewitness and participant
accounts expressed through wall posters, students
speeches, movement declarations, handbills, and
other documents. In their introductions to the
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material, the editors address the political
economy of the democracy movement, the evolving
concept of democracy during the movement, the
movement's contribution to China becoming a civil
society, and the changing view of the Chinese
Communist Party by students, intellectuals,
workers and others, as the crisis unfolded.
  China in Search of a Harmonious Society Guo And
Guo,2008-08-15 This edited volume examines the new
concept of 'building harmonious society' proposed
by the Chinese leadership under Hu Jintao, its
important implications for the future of Chinese
political development, and some major issues and
questions in China's academic and public debate on
the search for a harmonious society.
  The Search for Modern China Jonathan D.
Spence,1990 In this widely acclaimed history of
modern China, Jonathan Spence achieves a fine
blend of narrative richness and efficiency. The
Search for Modern China offers a matchless
introduction to China's history.
  GB/T 36627-2018 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GBT 36627-2018, GB/T36627-2018,
GBT36627-2018)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2019-07-12 This
Standard provides classifications and definitions
of relevant testing and evaluation technology in
testing and evaluation for classified
cybersecurity protection (hereinafter referred to
as classified testing and evaluation. It proposes
key elements, principle of technical testing and
evaluation and makes recommendations for analysis
and application of testing and evaluation results.
This Standard is applicable to classified testing
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and evaluation that is performed by testing and
evaluation authority to classified cybersecurity
protection target (hereinafter referred to as
classified protection target. It is also
applicable to security evaluation on classified
security protection that is performed by
supervising department and operation using
authority of classified protection target to
classified protection target.
  GB/T 28448-2019 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GBT 28448-2019, GB/T28448-2019,
GBT28448-2019)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2020-06-06 This
standard stipulates the general requirements and
extended requirements for testing-evaluation of
security of classified protection targets. This
standard is applicable to security evaluation
service agencies, operation and use units of
classified protection targets, for competent
departments to conduct security evaluation and
provide guidance on the security status of
classified protection targets; it is also
applicable to network security functional
departments when conducting supervision and
inspection of the classified protection of
cybersecurity.
  Congressional Record United States.
Congress,1998 The Congressional Record is the
official record of the proceedings and debates of
the United States Congress. It is published daily
when Congress is in session. The Congressional
Record began publication in 1873. Debates for
sessions prior to 1873 are recorded in The Debates
and Proceedings in the Congress of the United
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States (1789-1824), the Register of Debates in
Congress (1824-1837), and the Congressional Globe
(1833-1873)
  Anti-Monopoly Law and Practice in China H.
Stephen Harris,Peter J. Wang,Mark A. Cohen,Yizhe
Zhang,Sebastien J Evrard,2011-07-05 The China
Anti-Monopoly Law (AML), which became effective
August 1, 2008, is the first comprehensive
competition law enacted by China. The AML
prohibits a broad array of agreements between
competitors and commercial counterparties, as well
as competitive conduct by single firms that may
harm the competitive process. In addition, it
establishes a mandatory administrative review
procedure for mergers and acquisitions between
companies meeting certain sales thresholds,
globally or in China. Beyond these fundamental
provisions, the AML prohibits certain types of
administrative abuses believed to be prevalent in
China and establishes a complex set of
administrative agencies with broad powers to
enforce the law. Anti-Monopoly Law and Practice in
China is the first comprehensive treatment of the
AML and the practice of antitrust law under this
new system. Each chapter on the substantive
provisions of the law includes practical advice on
approaches to meeting the challenge of complying
with the law's requirements, including analysis of
likely interpretations and applications of the AML
based on precedents in related economic laws and
actions by other administrative agencies. Where
policy choices are uncertain, the text will
explore probable developments in China based on
comparable applications of competition laws in
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other jurisdictions.
  GB/T 31509-2015 Translated English of Chinese
Standard. (GBT 31509-2015, GB/T31509-2015,
GBT31509-2015)
https://www.chinesestandard.net,2019-07-12 This
standard specifies the process and method for the
implementation of information security risk
assessment. This standard applies to the
management of information security risk assessment
items of non-confidential information systems by
various security assessment agencies or assessed
organizations, guides the organization,
implementation, acceptance of risk assessment
items.
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